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Pulaski County

Office of the Sheriff
Doc Holladay, Sheriff

2900 S. Woodrow; Little Rock, AR 72204

Tel: (501) 340-6600
Media Release
Date:  September 30, 2014  
Contact:  Lt. Carl Minden #1327
Re:  Recovery of Beverly Carter
  
     On September 29, 2014 at about 10:15 a.m., Arron Lewis was apprehended by the Little Rock Police Department on his outstanding Kidnapping warrant out of the Pulaski County Sheriff’s Office (PCSO).  Lewis was brought to the Sheriff’s Office Investigations Division for questioning.  After over 12 hours of interviewing by Investigators, Lewis was transported and booked into the Pulaski County Regional Detention Facility (PCRDF).  Lewis admitted post Miranda to kidnapping Beverly Carter, but would not divulge her whereabouts.

     Shortly after Lewis was booked into the PCRDF, PCSO Investigators obtained information that led them to the 12100 block of Hwy 5 (Cabot city address in Pulaski County).  Investigators located a body in a shallow grave on the property.  The body was identified as Beverly Carter.  The family was then notified of the finding.

     Arron Lewis’ charges will be amended to Capital Murder.  Lewis remains in the PCRDF on his charges and a parole hold for the Arkansas Department of Corrections.

     The Sheriff’s Office would like to extend their gratitude to all of the volunteers who aided in the search for Beverly Carter and the various agencies that assisted during the investigation.  The Sheriff’s Office also extends their deepest condolences to the Carter family for their tragic loss. 


